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Robert E. Grisnik, Chairman, called the Tuckahoe School Board of Trustees Annual Budget 
Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 The following Board members and District officials were present: 
 
 Robert E. Grisnik, Chairman 
 Sean Hattrick, Vice-Chairman 
 Timothy M. Gilmartin, Trustee 
 
 Leonard Skuggevik, Superintendent 

Linda Springer, District Clerk 
Arlette Sicari, Principal 
Doreen Buckley, Director of P.P.S. 
Carl Fraser, Interim School Business Official 
Katelyn Fretto, District Treasurer 

  
 The following individuals were also present:  
  
 Cara Wingfield Chris Seifert  Andrea Dozier   
 
 The meeting was conducted on Zoom, recorded and live streamed on YouTube. 
   

I. Pledge of Allegiance 
 

II. District Clerk reads Notice of Meeting & Qualifications of Voters 
 

District Clerk Linda Springer read the Notice of Meeting & Qualifications of Voters. 
 
III. District Treasurer reads the Annual Treasurer’s Report for July 1, 2019 through April 30, 

2020 
 

Interim School Business Official, Carl Fraser read the Annual Treasurer’s Report for July 1, 
2019 through April 30, 2020. 

 
RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees accept the Annual Treasurer’s Report for July 1,  2019 
through April 30, 2020. 

 
Approve: Motion made by Sean Hattrick, seconded by Timothy M. Gilmartin and unanimously 
carried. 
 

IV. Presentation of the proposed 2020/2021 School Budget 
 

Carl Fraser, Interim School Business Official and Leonard Skuggevik, Superintendent presented 
the 2020/2021 proposed Tuckahoe Common School Budget. 
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V. Introduction of Andrea Dozier of the Southampton Youth Association    
 

Andrea Dozier of the Southampton Youth Association presented information regarding the 
Southampton Youth Association proposition.   

 
VI. Introduction of Chris Seifert and Cara Wingfield of the Parrish Art Museum 

 
Chris Seifert and Cara Wingfield of the Parrish Art Museum presented the budget request for the 
Parrish Art Museum. 
 

VII. Review qualifications of voters and remind voters that voting will take place on Tuesday, 
June 9, 2020 by absentee ballot. 

 
District Clerk Linda Springer reviewed the qualifications of voters and the date and structure of 
the Budget Vote and Trustee Election. 

 
VIII. Statement of Candidate for the Board of Trustees 

 
Mr. Robert E. Grisnik thanked the community and the district for 38 years of support as a 
member of the Tuckahoe CSD Board of Trustees.  Mr. Grisnik requested the continued support 
from the community in the upcoming election on June 9, 2020. 
 

IX. Motion at 7:41 p.m. to adjourn the Annual Budget Hearing and convene Executive Session. 
 

X. Executive Session 
 
At 7:41 p.m., Sean Hattrick made a motion to enter Executive Session to discuss Contractual Matters, 
seconded by Timothy M. Gilmartin and unanimously carried. 
 
At 8:40 p.m., the Board came out of Executive Session and passed the following resolution. 
 
At 8:40 p.m., Sean Hattrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Timothy M. Gilamrtin, 
and unanimously carried. 

 

 

Signed:  Linda Springer 
   Linda Springer, District Clerk   

     


